hello Jackie and Lauren,

We are requesting a public delegation to the Civic Works Committee on February 3 at 4 pm. We will be two London residents concerned about the Canada Post Corporation cutting of door-to-door mail delivery in our communities, and the many negative impacts this would have in our City, including issues which are relevant to this committee. These are issues of municipal jurisdiction which are of urgent issue to many London residents: litter, cleanliness, parking, among others.

As discussed by phone, we will be submitting our background materials on these issues before your deadline of Monday, 9 am, for inclusion with the agenda. You have my permission to publish my name and address with this information.

Thank you very much for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely, David Heap, on behalf of Londoners for Door to Door 85 Forward Ave. London, N6H1B8